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Join	us	in	2018	with	the	Grand	Strand	Corvette	Club!	

FEBRUARY	2018	MEETING	–	California	Dreaming,	NMB	

The	new	year	is	off	to	a	great	start	and	our	February	Meeting	on	
February	11	was	full	of	excitement	and	information	on	the	year’s	
upcoming	events.	George	Washnak,	our	President	kept	the	meeting	
running	smoothly	and	efficiently.	Of	note,	our	club	in	January	2018	
presented	checks	to	Jason’s	House	and	Wounded	Warriors	Special	Ops	
(S.C.)	from	proceeds	of	the	2017	car	show.	It’s	the	charities	that	make	
all	the	hard	work	worth	it.	



			 	

	

After	reviewing	the	membership	renewals	for	2018,	Grand	Strand	
Corvettes	now	has	52	members	on	the	roster.	All	Corvette	owners	are	
encouraged	to	come	take	a	look	at	us	and	see	why	we	are	the	best	
Corvette	club	in	the	area.	

Activities	always	get	our	members	excited	and	a	host	of	activities	for	
2018	were	presented	by	Debbie	Washnak,	Activities	Committee	Chair.	
Check	our	website	for	more	information	on	exciting	times	just	around	
the	corner.	She	and	her	group	have	proposed	many	fun	things	to	do,	
from	Pelican’s	games	to	road	trips.	

Our	planning	for	the	2018	6th	Annual	Grand	Strand	Corvettes	Car	Show	
is	in	full	swing.	Earlier	in	the	day	on	February	11,	Harold	Dobbins	(V.P.),	
Larry	Baine	(Car	Show	Chairman),	and	Cindy	Baine	(Secretary)	attended	
a	Regional	Joint	Meeting	of	Car	Clubs	in	Calabash,	N.C.	

16	Clubs	were	represented	with	over	80	people	in	attendance,	
discussing	all	of	the	upcoming	shows,	cruise-in,	and	events	their	clubs	
are	sponsoring	this	year.	The	organizer	is	sending	out	a	list	of	events	
and	clubs	with	dates	and	locations.	Once	we	receive	this,	we	will	post	
the	information	on	the	website.	The	flyer	for	our	car	show	is	below.	



6th	Annual	Open	Car	Show	

                      in associat ion with																					 	

Saturday	October	13th,	2018	

Jud	Kuhn	Chevrolet		3740	Highway	9	East,	Little	River,	SC	29566	

Hamburgers,	Hot	Dogs,	Refreshments,	Vendors,	Music,	Door	
Prizes	and	Free	Admission!!!	

$20	tax	deductible	donation	for	cars	and	trucks	entering	the	trophy	
competition.	All	Proceeds	will	be	donated	to	Jason’s	House	and	Special	

Ops	Wounded	Warriors	

Registration	for	the	Judging	will	be	9AM-11:30AM	
Pre-registration	is	available,	details	on	GSCC	website	http://grandstrandcorvettes.com/	
Dash	plaques	for	the	first	100	cars	registered	
Trophies	will	be	presented	at	3PM	with	Trophies	for	1st	–	3rd		place	in	Six	categories	Ford,	
Chevrolet,	Mopar,	Import,	Truck,	Custom/other.	Separate	trophies	awarded	for	best	entry	
1984	and	earlier;	1985	and	later	and	of	course	the	Grand	Prize	BEST	IN	SHOW	and	a	People’s	
Choice	award	
	

															 											 	
	
DISCLAIMER:	Neither	Jud	Kuhn	nor	Grand	Strand	CorveHe	Club	nor	any	of	their	affiliates	are	responsible	for	any	loss	or	
damages	
See	our	Inventory	at	hHp://www.judkuhnchevrolet.com/	



We	look	forward	to	everyone	being	there	for	the	fun.	ALL	TYPES	of	cars	
and	trucks	are	welcome,	so	invite	your	friends	from	other	car	clubs	and	
come	join	us	on	October	13th	at	Jud	Kuhn	Chevrolet.	

	

CARS AND COFFE IS BACK!!! 
Don’t	forget,	the	first	Sunday	of	each	month	at	the	Bagel	Factory	in	
Carolina	Forest,	just	off	501.	Free	coffee	for	those	showing	their	cars.	
The	first	2018	gathering	is	March	4th.	This	event	is	always	a	fun	
exhibition	of	many	different	cars	and	truck	types	with	great	discussions	
and	information	to	help	us	find	the	right	sources	for	our	vehicle	needs.	

	

Jason’s	House	is	only	a	few	short	weeks	away.	Please	make	plans	to	
participate	in	this	incredible	weekly	event.	

	

Cruise-In’s	and	Car	Shows	are	already	going	on	all	across	eastern	South	
and	North	Carolina.	Remember,	if	we	go	to	their	shows,	especially	
supporting	the	out-of-town	car	club’s	events,	they	will	come	to	our	
show	in	October.	

	

	

	

	

	



More	from	our	February	Meeting	

	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	


